
 
 
 

 
                 Ref. No. CRED/502/Out-source/ 2024                      

 
 

 
NOTICE 

Imphal, the 17TH September, 2024 
 
 
 

 

In reference to the notice Ref. No. CRED/501/Out-source/2024 dated 10th September, 2024, 

regarding the walk-in interview scheduled to be held on 16/09/2024 and 17/09/2024, this is to 

inform all intending eligible candidates that the walk-in interview has been postponed until 

further notice due to the prevailing situation in the state of Manipur. 

We regret any inconvenience caused and will notify the new dates for the walk-in interview as 

soon as the situation allows. 

 

 

 

 

Secretary, CRED 
Imphal 


